
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3rd December 2021 
 

Christmas Dinner 2021 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
Christmas Dinner is on Wednesday 15th December. We would like all the students who would 
normally bring packed lunches from home to join in this very important part of this community’s 
celebration of Christmas. 
 
If you would like your child to join us for Christmas dinner instead of their usual packed lunch, please 
complete the attached slip and return it to school/ college as soon as possible with £2.30 to pay for 
the lunch.  
 
Students who normally pay for a school meal or receive a free school meal will automatically 
be given a Christmas dinner.  
 
Please note that 15th December is also a non-uniform day where students can come in their 
best clothes or in festive jumpers. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
D Grogan 
Headteacher 
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Christmas Dinner 2021 
 

 
Name of Child: ………………………………………………….       Class: …………………………… 
 
 I would like to order a Christmas Dinner on Wednesday 15th December for my child. 
  
 I have enclosed the payment of £2.30. 
 
 
Signed: ……………………………………. Parent / Carer            Date………………………………… 


